
AIDS Policy

The School will not discriminate with respect to compensation, terms, conditions, benefits, or
privileges of employment against applicants and employees because they have Acquired Immune
Deficiency Syndrome (AIDS), Human Immunodeficiency Virus (HIV), or related conditions, as
long as the applicant or employee is able to meet work performance standards and perform
essential job functions (with or without reasonable accommodation).

Recognizing the ongoing research on AIDS and such diseases as Hepatitis B, the Board
maintains an ongoing commitment to educating staff, while reviewing policies to reflect the most
current research. The Principal is to institute procedure to deal with infectious diseases of
students which are passed through direct contact of body fluids.

Educational Commitment

The most effective way to handle the issue of venereal diseases such as AIDS and other
infectious diseases is through the educational process. The first line of defense is prevention.
Therefore, teachers may include material appropriate to the age and grade of the children with
whom they are working, regarding the transmission of AIDS and other diseases such as
Hepatitis B. If the parent or guardian of a student provides a written request to be excused from
taking venereal disease instruction, then the student shall not receive the instruction.

The School will take steps needed to maintain confidentiality and to address student and
employee safety issues, and will comply with all applicable laws regarding persons with AIDS,
HIV, or related conditions.


